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Sept. 22, 1927.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,
McGill University,

Montreal, Que.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have your very kind letter of the 
19th inst. and have to-day sent on word to 
the Famous Players Corporation that it is 
in order for them to show our University 
Picture in Quebec Province.

I was very delighted to hear that 
you would he here in time for our Opening 
Ceremony on the 6th of October. I under­
stand that you prefer accommodation at the 
hotel rather being entertained in a 
private home and I, therefore, have written 
the King Edward Hotel making reservations 
for you and stating that you would be there 
as our guest. I trust this arrangement is 
quite satisfactory to you.
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Yours sincerely,
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